
RFP ADDENDUM NO 1 
PORT ORCHARD COMPREHENSIVE PARKS PLAN UPDATE 

 

Date Published: September 6th 2019 
Date of Addendum #1:  September 20th 2019 

Date of Bid Opening: September 27th 2019 
 

Notice: 

The City inadvertently omitted the attached Confirmation of Business Organization form from the 
Request for Proposal.   

 

The City has received additional questions regarding the bid package and the questions and answers are 
as follows: 

• The RFP lists the maximum number of pages for your content items but nothing for the overall 
total of the proposal.  Can we include project examples in the proposal proper or as a 
supplement or appendix? 

Answer:  The City asks that the RFP comply with the maximum page limitation specified in the RFP, 
without any additional attachments or inserts.  If the City has questions or requires further 
information during post-interview consideration of candidates and during negotiations, we may 
request additional materials that support a candidate's expertise and achievements. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 


